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Statement 
Update on Notices of Breach 
issued to NetAlliance 

27 November 2020 
 

On 27 November 2020, auDA withdrew the Notices of Breach issued to the NetAlliance 
group of registrars: NETALLIANCE PTY LIMITED, NETALLIANCE DOMAIN NO 1 PTY LIMITED and 
ZIPHOSTING PTY LTD (Registrars).  

The Notices of Breach were issued to the Registrars on 13 November 2020 for failing to 
meet the Accreditation Criteria outlined in their respective Registrar Agreements. 

auDA has received written confirmation from the Registrars that the breaches identified 
in the Notices of Breach have been rectified and that the Registrars have returned to 
compliance with their Registrar Agreements.  

 
ENDS 

For further information: 

Rebecca Papillo, Communications Manager 
M. 0428 168 540 /  E. rebecca.papillo@auda.org.au  

About auDA: 

.au Domain Administration Limited (auDA) is a not-for-profit organisation that works 
with a range of stakeholders including industry, government and the Australian and 
International community to develop the rules for and administer the .au country code 
Top Level Domain (ccTLD). The .au ccTLD is a key to part of Australia’s digital 
infrastructure, and auDA is endorsed by the Australian Government, and has an 
agreement with the Internet Corporation for Assigned Names and Numbers (ICANN), to 
ensure that the .au domain namespace is a secure, reliable and trusted Australian 
public asset for all Internet users. 
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